Western Connecticut
COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS

July 19, 2024, 2024

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

This is to advise that the MPO/COG meeting
scheduled for
Thursday, Augusl 15Lh, 2024 al 12:00 p.m.

has been canceled.

Received by email on 7/19/2024 @ 1:49 p.m.
By: Holly Z. Smith, Town Clerk, New Fairfield
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